## Tom Minogue

From:

"TIMMONS, Jim" <TimmonsJ@parliament.uk>

To:

<tomminogue@btinternet.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 12, 2003 7:54 AM

Subject:

RE: Queen Victoria School Dunblane, Copy of letter to Rachel Squire MP

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE RT HON HELEN LIDDELL MP.

Dear Mr Minogue,

As the matters which you have raised are devolved to the Scottish Parliament, I have forwarded your enquiry to your MSP- Scott Barrie at scott.barrie.msp@scottish.parliament.uk.

Jim Timmons.

PA to Mrs Liddell.

----Original Message----

From: tomminogue@btinternet.com [mailto:tomminogue@btinternet.com]

Sent: 12 February 2003 05:23 To: timmonsj@parliament.uk

Subject: Queen Victoria School Dunblane, Copy of letter to Rachel Squire

MP

This message has been sent from the House of Commons WebSite Constituency Locata Service

Your email address will not be divulged unless you reply by email to this message

Thomas Minogue

94

Victoria Terrace

Dunfermline

Fife

KY12 0LU e-mail:

tomminogue@btinternet.com

Tel: 01383 729869

Mrs Rachel Squire MP The House of Commons Westminster LONDON 10th Feb 2003 Dear Mrs Squire, Helen Liddell Head of H M Commissioners and President of the Board of Management, Queen Victoria School Dunblane. A teacher from Queen Victoria School Dunblane has advised me that there is an organisation connected with the above school entitled "Friends of QVS". I would be obliged if you would ask The Secretary of State for Scotland if she could advise me of where I can obtain details of the membership of this organisation. I can assure you this is a matter of some importance and would ask you to attend to it at your earliest convenience. Yours faithfully,

Thomas Minogue. By e-mail and post cc. H Liddell

The sender left the following as their name and address:

Page 2 of 2

Thomas Minogue

94 Victoria Terrace, Dunfermline, Fife, KY12 0LU

Message Ends.

## **Tom Minogue**

From: "Tom Minogue" <tomminogue@btinternet.com>
To: "TIMMONS, Jim" <TimmonsJ@parliament.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2003 5:05 PM

Attach: F\_A\_O\_ Rachel Squire MP Private and Confidential.eml

Subject: Re: Queen Victoria School Dunblane, Copy of letter to Rachel Squire MP

F.a.o. The Right Honourable Helen Liddell. Subject the Queen Victoria School Dunblane 1990-1996. The "Friends of QVS".

Dear Jim, I refer to your e-mail of today stating that the matters to which I refer are devolved issues and would make it clear that the information I am seeking is at the time leading up to the Dunblane shootings (between 1990 & 1996) and therefore cannot be considered as devolved matters. Even if the information I sought was for today can the Royal Warrant be devolved? I act in the public interest and will ensure that my concerns are not lightly dismissed or diverted in this manner. I expect a response from H M Secretary of State and wonder by what means has the Secretary of State divested herself of the Royal Warrant to be Chief of H.M. Commissioners. I enclose my latest letter to Rachel Squire which should give you some idea of the seriousness of the issues I seek to verify least there be a need to present a complaint to the Procurator Fiscal. I will copy this e-mail to Rachel Squire and the press. Yours faithfully, Tom Minogue.

---- Original Message ----

From: "TIMMONS, Jim" < Timmons J@parliament.uk>

To: <tomminogue@btinternet.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2003 6:54 AM

Subject: RE: Queen Victoria School Dunblane, Copy of letter to Rachel Squire

MΡ

> MP >

```
> FROM THE OFFICE OF THE RT HON HELEN LIDDELL MP.
> Dear Mr Minogue,
> As the matters which you have raised are devolved to the Scottish
> Parliament, I have forwarded your enquiry to your MSP- Scott Barrie at
> scott.barrie.msp@scottish.parliament.uk.
> Jim Timmons.
> PA to Mrs Liddell.
> -----Original Message-----
> From: tomminogue@btinternet.com [mailto:tomminogue@btinternet.com]
> Sent: 12 February 2003 05:23
> To: timmonsj@parliament.uk
> Subject: Queen Victoria School Dunblane, Copy of letter to Rachel Squire
```